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Senator Pam Helming Presents New York State Empire Award to  
Ryan’s Wine and Spirits in Celebration of their 60th Anniversary 

 

 
 

Senator Helming pictured with Owner, JR Miller. 

 

Senator Pam Helming presented a New York State Empire Award to Ryan’s Wine and Spirits in 
Canandaigua in celebration of their 60th Anniversary. The Empire Award recognizes the contributions 
and achievements of businesses and organizations throughout New York State.  
 

Ryan’s has proudly served the Finger Lakes and Greater Rochester area since 1964. The business has 
always been family-owned and operated and is currently owned by JR Miller.  
 

Senator Helming said, “As State Senator, supporting our local businesses will always be a priority for 
me. Congratulations to Ryan’s Wine and Spirits on their 60th Anniversary! Special thank you to Owner 

JR Miller for his investment in the 54th District.”   
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